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Sick of online learning? 
Why not attend PSA/CPSU NSW face-to-face training in Ballina?  

Your union has two courses on offer for members in your region.   

Introduction to the Union 13 May  
Role of the Delegate 14 May 

If you would like to know more about the PSA/CPSU NSW, the one-day Introduction course is an ideal start. 

If you are thinking about becoming more involved with your union, sign up for both days. There is no requirement to 
become a Delegate if you attend these courses.  

All members who have ongoing or temporary employment are entitled to attend 12 days’ union training every two 
years.  

Go to psa.asn.au/training-you to find out more about the courses and to sign up. Please indicate which day you will 
be attending.  

If you would like further information, please contact Regional Organiser Rebecca Reilly on 0419 980 503 or at 
rreilly@psa.asn.au.  
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